TOWN OF STONY POINT
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be held by the Town Board of the
Town of Stony Point, Rockland County, New York, on December 8, 2020 at 7:00 pm at

the Stony Point Community Center (Rho Building), 5 Clubhouse Lane, Stony Point, NY
to consider a text amendment to the Town's Zone Code.

The purpose of this hearing is to consider amendments to Chapter 215 of the Town's
Zoning Code to establish comprehensive regulations governing public assembly within
homes, places of worship, schools and dormitories.

A copy of the draft local law is on file in the Town Clerk’s Office, 74 East Main St., Stony

Point, NY and may be examined by any interested party from 8:30 am to 4:30 pm, Monday
through Friday.

By Order of the Town Board dated November 10, 2020

Megan Carey — Town Clerk



